[Student's Name]
[Student's Address]
[City, State, ZIP Code]


[Date]


Dear Members of the Board of Education,
I'm writing to you because I'm really worried about something. I heard that there's a chance our school, [Charter School Name], might close down because it doesn’t have enough money. This news has been on my mind a lot lately, and I wanted to share my thoughts with you.
You see, [Charter School Name] isn't just a school to me—it's like a second home. I've made so many friends here, and my teachers are like family. They've helped me grow and learn in ways I never thought possible. If our school closes, I don't know what I'll do without them.
One of the things I love most about [Charter School Name] is the way we learn. We get to do hands-on activities and learn at our own pace, which makes learning fun. I don't want to lose that.
Please, please, please don't let our school close. It means so much to me and all my friends, and I know we'll be lost without it. I hope you'll consider keeping [Charter School Name] open so we can continue to learn and grow together.
Thank you for reading my letter.

Sincerely,

[Student's Name]


